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Kylie Bagley

From: Kelly Hills
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 12:08 PM
To: Kylie Bagley
Subject: FW: EA2388/SP241

Importance: High

 
 

From: Andrew Bussa <andrew.bussa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 11:55 AM 
To: PLNWEB <PLNWEB@elpasoco.com> 
Subject: EA2388/SP241 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

I oppose the planned rezoning in EA2388/SP241. Detached single family homes are the best fit for the 
area. The extra traffic will also be a mess for people going from the new homes to County 404 to get on I-
25. It will also put a massive strain on the Woodmoor and 105 intersection, especially on school days at 
school run time.  
 
-Andrew Bussa 
19855 Alexandria Dr, Monument, CO 80132 

 You don't often get email from andrew.bussa@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


